LOWER BLUE MOUNTAINS WILDLIFE CONSERVATION SOCIETY

Bulletin No. 8
July 1967

Two major events coming up which should enhance our image are firstly, a school art competition for Conservation Week and secondly, the National Parks Association are holding a field weekend in the Campfire Creek area in September.

The art competition will be among the upper and lower primary classes in the local schools. There will be a prize for the best entry from each school together with two grand prizes. Prizewinners will be announced during Conservation Week and the prizes presented at our next film night which will be on the 26th. August.

To cater for the National Parks Association it is important that we mark more trails and label more trees. A field day, announced last meeting was held on Saturday 1st. July, for this purpose.

The Committee, at a meeting on 22nd. June, decided to organise an exhibition for Conservation Week 1968. Plans are tentative at this stage, but allied Societies and Government organisations will be assisting. Miss Baldwin is chief organiser.

Next meeting will be on 14th. July. Mr. Ted Dean will be speaking on native orchids. His lecture will precede the business meeting, so that those who cannot spare the whole evening will at least hear Mr. Dean.

G. Croghan Secretary.